
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 31 – 18th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
KS2 SATs – Well done to all our Year 6 children who have taken their SATs this week.  They have all 
worked really hard to do their best.  As a reward for all their effort the children enjoyed exploring 
Forest School and made ‘Smores’ on the fire.  They also took part in an Art Activity workshop where 
they created a portrait to commemorate their last year at Bidford School.  
 
Football - On Tuesday our Girls football teams played matches against Claverdon Primary School. The 
Year 5 & 6 team played extremely well drawing 1-1 but Year 3 & 4 lost despite a fantastic effort. Well 
done to all the players and thank you to parents for your support. 
 
Fire Alarm – You may be aware that the fire alarm was activated at home time on Thursday.  
Fortunately it was a false alarm but I would like to thank parents for their understanding.  If the alarm 
is activated, we must ensure that all children can be accounted for before they can be dismissed.  
 
Warm Weather - Now that the weather is warmer, please apply sun cream before school and send 
your child in to school with a sun hat and a water bottle. 
 
Headlice – We have had several reported cases of head lice.  Please check your child’s hair and treat if 
necessary remembering that some treatments require 2 applications 7 days apart. 
 
Dates for Your Diary:                

• Year 5 Drone Day  will take place on Mon 21st May. Please send your contribution towards the 
cost of this exciting day into the school office. 

• Open Class - Parents are invited to visit their child’s class on Tues 22nd May, 3.20 to 4.30pm. 
• Teacher Training Days (school closed to children) will be held on Fri 25th May & Mon 4th June. 
• Sports Day will be held on Mon 18th June (KS2 in the morning and Rec & KS1 in the afternoon).  

The back up date for bad weather is Mon 25th June. 
 

Books of the Week  -  Mrs Ellwood’s class have been reading ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ by Eric 
Carle.  Following the ravenous caterpillar's path as he eats his way through one apple, two 
pears…………… ! 

 
 
 

 
Mr A Simms 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 

• Thank you to all the families who attended our Bingo 
night last week - we raised over £350! We have had 
great feedback and would gladly run the same event 
again!  

 
• We will have a meeting to discuss the Summer Fair on 

Thursday, 14th June at The Frog. All welcome! If you 
can’t attend but have ideas for what you’d like to see 
at the fair, please send a note or a message via 
Facebook. 

 
• Finally – next week we are running Ice Cream 

Thursday after school! We will make sure we have 
plenty of stock now we have an idea of how popular 
it is! Come around to the front of the hall. Ice creams 
will be either 50p or £1. 

 
Save the date: 

Summer Fair Friday 13th July 
Our theme this year is Mad Hatter’s Tea Party 

Follow us on Facebook – Bidford School BSA 

`The core BSA Committee: 
Emily, Glenda, Milly and Sue 

Emily Lee – Chair (07989323997)

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Milly Deguara – Secretary 

Sue Woodward – Treasurer 

 


